
 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 
 

Marwell Zoo Trip 

 

Year 10 students have an exciting opportunity to attend the Marwell Zoo all day on Friday 15th March 

2024.  

 

During the day students will be able to explore Marwell Zoo, learning about the animals and 

conservation work. Students will have the opportunity to attend a conservation and biodiversity 

workshop with the Marwell conservation team.  

 

Students will travel to and from the Marwell Zoo, by coach transport departing at 09:15 and return to 

Oasis Academy Sholing at 2:40 pm. 

 

Students will need to wear full school uniform and normal school rules will apply.  Students will need 

to bring their own packed lunch as there will not be facilities to purchase lunch on the day.  A packed 

lunch will be available for free school meal students.  Please indicate on the Microsoft form if your 

child is eligible for free school meals and you would like them to receive the meal. 

 

We are pleased to say we have been able to subsidise this trip, but we would ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £15.00 in order to help us meet the cost. This visit can only go ahead if the level of 
support is sufficient. 
 

If you would like your child to participate in this visit, please complete the Microsoft Form by clicking 
the link: 

  
https://forms.office.com/e/gakpVY7Y8K 
 
This needs to be completed by Friday 20th October, as this will confirm your request for them to 
attend.   We reserve the right to refuse the place based on your child’s behaviour record.  You and 
your child will receive confirmation once numbers have been confirmed and then formal consent 
will be sought through Evolve and payment through MCAS (see our trips section on the website for 
details on how to use MCAS). 
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Meadus  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/gakpVY7Y8K

